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United States Department of the Interior

@.% OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
% WASHINGTON, D.C. 20240
AUG1 3 1971
Memorandum
Tgb ' Michael B. Smith, Staff Assistant to the Pres1dent
p

From: A”mﬁfsecretary of the Interior

Subject: Draft Reply, Ju]y 29. Correspondence from Miss Susan
' Coste]lo

In response to your August 5 referral, we are attaching a
suggested draft reply to the above correspondence from
Miss Susan Costello concerning remarks made by Representative

Wayne Hays during debate on the Micronesian claims legislation.

Also attached is the basic correspondence.

2 2.

Orme Lewis, Jf.
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